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Issues raised Response 
Locality sign 
Where is the locality sign for Welby? 

Two Welby locality signs will be installed in the first 
quarter of 2022. 
 

DA Tracker 
Feedback:  
Adequate information not being provided – decisions 
have not been presented and not clearly stated once a 
DA is approved, DA changes have not been published. 
Not up to date. Example: Seniors Housing Development 
in Mittagong (Evans Street – Payton Street) specifically. 
Defects and drainage around seniors housing. No 
indications of section 94 contributions, legislation not 
being followed by Planners. 
 

The DA tracker system is currently being reviewed.  The 
current form is a system that we are aware needs 
upgrading.  We have been discussing changes to that 
system to ensure a better service to the public directly 
linked to the assessment process as consistent with a 
number of other Council’s.   This process will take time 
and the agreement of internal stakeholders to achieve.   
 

Frensham Pool  
Agreement was made between Frensham & WSC for 
community use of the pool and widening of the road 
and the entrance – what is happening? 
 

As part of the development approval of the Frensham 
Pool, Council entered into a VPA agreement for the 
purpose of creating safe road access to the facility and 
ensuring that the facility would be available for public 
use.  With the VPA being over 10 years old, Council staff 
are currently reviewing the details of the VPA and any 
potential implications on the current facility 
management. 
 

 
 
 
 


